
   
 

 

 

 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*** Just a reminder that we are a nut aware school *** 

 

 

 

 
 

School Dinner Arrears 

School is currently owed £237.25 for 

school dinners. Please ensure that your 
account is always in credit and 
regularly checked.  

 

ParentPay Accounts 
As of today, 87% of ParentPay accounts have been activated – so thank you for your support 
and cooperation. 
 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their 
account, even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the 
system.  Thank you! 

 
 

Lunches 
 

w/c 12th June – Week 2 

  

Welburn Hall Weekly 
 

Friday 9th June 2023 

Summer 2 – Food Tech Contributions 
Contributions can now be made towards 
Summer 2 food tech.  So, if you can 
contribute, please do so via ParentPay.  
Thank you.         
  

Please can all students bring a water bottle to school each day. 

It is important for students to stay hydrated during the day, 

especially as it is starting to get warmer. 

 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
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This 
week’s 
recipe 
was 

garlic 
bread 

Wilma’s 
class 
really 

enjoyed 
making it! 

But not as 
much as 
eating it. 

 

Yum 😊 

This year, our students are taking to the stage at 
Helmsley Art Centre on Thursday 13th July to 
perform a show for the local community.  
 

This year's show is called 'The Talent Troop', and 
it will be focused on exactly that! Our students will 
be performing their best talents; from singing, to 
dancing, makaton and piano! 
 

Tickets are on sale now direct from the Helmsley 
Art Centre Box Office, or online. There will be a 
raffle and cake stall in the interval, and it will be a 
fantastic event for everyone attending. 
 

If you would like to purchase raffle tickets, they 
will be £1 per strip. There are some absolutely 
fantastic prizes available to win! 
Please join us on Thursday 13th July for this 
fantastic performance! 

The Talent Troop 

Mrs Barker’s class had a 
great time making their 

own boats, which 
encouraged lots of 
communication and 

discussion on how to 
build the best one! 

 
This was followed up with 

much cheering and 
encouragement when we 

got to race them. 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Playground Official Opening 

Today was a fun event as we celebrated the official opening 
of our new and much-loved play equipment. 

 
This fabulous edition to our school was purchased following 
funds raised in memory of Yvonne Bailey’s husband, Steve 
‘Dosh’ Bailey and with the will bequest of Thomas Wood. 

 
As a family friend of Yvonne, we kindly asked Destinie to cut 

the ribbon and declare it open! 

A very brave rider who was a little nervous, but 
ended up really enjoying herself and trotting! 

 

Well done 😊 



   
 

 

 

We had a new helper in our work experience team this week. What a great addition she was too!  
Lots and lots of scrubbing took place to get everything clean.  

 
The staff at NCBP are really grateful for all the work our students accomplish. 

On Tuesday, Wilma’s Science class had to make a Pooter (a jar used for collecting insects with a tube that goes 
into the mouth to apply suction). 

 
The object of this lesson: to document the diversity of insects that can easily be identified in the field. No need to 

worry about swallowing the insects though, as a fine mesh was put over the end of the tube to stop anyone 
swallowing the creepy crawlies.  


